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Item 13
Clyde W. Roberson
RECEIVED
Retired Teacher 0CT 17 2014
290 Via Gayuba

Monterey, CA 93940 MP WMD

Ph: 831375 0293

Oct. 19, 2014

Dear Board Members:
I highly recommend Jay Bartow to you as an appointed member for District 2.
Jay has those personal qualities which we need on the Board, and which each of you provides to
the residents.
He is informed and willing to study.
He is open minded and listens.
He is experienced in working with people to find solutions to problems and challenges.
He is much respected and admired in the community at large.
He is a team player.

He will be an incredible asset to your Board, and I support him without reservations.
You will enjoy working with him. I have known Jay for 35 years, and serving his community has
always been his priority.

I look forward to working with you and Jay as together, we solve the Peninsula’s water
supply problem.

Please feel free to call on me for more on Jay and water in general.
Sincerely,

Clyde

Former and incoming Mayor of Monterey
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